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We have started our next theme on “Me, My Family, and My Community”. Currently, we have been engaged in many literacy and numeracy activities using their names. I have created “name kits” for each student. This is to help them with recognizing both upper & lowercase letters in their names and the sounds each letter makes. Ask your child about some of the activities that are in his/her kit.





 We’ve combined Math with Language Arts this week. We created a graph of how many letters are in each child’s name. Ask your child how many letters are in his/her name. 








Happy birthday


To


Lucas – Nov. 17





Just a reminder that Monday is a Professional Development Day for teachers. There is NO SCHOOL for students.





This week we brainstormed different community workers. We’ve spent some time focused on fire fighters in preparation of our field trip to the Sahali Fire Hall on Tuesday. We’ve been reading a number of non-fiction books to learn about what fire fighters do and some of the tools that they need to do their job. Ask your child about some of the things they might use to fight a fire.





We have a lot of parent helpers, which is awesome! We will meet in the coatroom at 10:20 to organize our rides. 





This week the children each drew a picture of their families. We glued their picture to a house frame and the children got to colour it to their liking. Then each child presented their picture with the class. It can be a bit scary getting up and talking in front of everyone. Kerry Koala reminded us to be brave and use a loud, brave voice!








As a part of Math, our Financial Literacy focus has been on comparing “Needs and Wants”. We created a t-chart and cut out samples of items that we “need to live” and items that would be “nice to have”. Ask your child to tell you some of our ideas. 
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